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Dear Ms. McGrann, Mr. Mather, attached for your interest is information from 2007 and 2008 regarding the funding 
announcements referenced in Mr. Edwin Houghton's testimony this morning. He referenced then Deputy Mayor Cooper 
having a role in these discussions - she did not and secondly he referenced Mr. Bonwick getting the meetings for him/us 
with various Ministers. I have NO knowledge of this and further I do not believe it. 

Mr. Gord Canning of Blue Mountain resorts and also the 4 Mayors of the neighouring communities were involved in 
these discussions for some time. Mr. Bonwick had no role that I am aware of nor would have sanctioned. 

Best Regards, 
Chris 
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